
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 The City Council of the City of Crossville, Tennessee, will hold a Public Hearing 

on Tuesday, July 10, 2012, at 5:45 p.m. in the Crossville City Hall located at 99 

Municipal Ave.  The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments from the public 

regarding the following: 

1. Proposed annexation and plan of service for 6.79 acres on Orange Circle 

2. Proposed annexation and plan of service for 5.75 acres on Short Road (Fuentes) 

3. Proposed de-annexation of 4.12 acres on Northside Drive (Barbara Braden) 

 

 Copies of the annexation Plan of Service can be reviewed in the City Clerk’s 

Office at 99 Municipal Avenue, Cumberland County Mayor’s Office at the Cumberland 

County Courthouse, and the office of Looney, Looney, & Chadwell at 156 Rector Avenue 

during all business hours.  Property owners in the affected area, as well as interested 

citizens, are invited to attend and make comments regarding this report. 

 

Sally Oglesby, MMC 

City Clerk 


